
Bloomfield Schools Extended Learning Initiative 
 
Dear Guardians,  
 
Starting Monday, April 13, 2020 Bloomfield Schools will be providing learning activities in grades 
Pre-K through 12 through two methods: Online, via our website for those with internet access, 
and in-print with distribution at Farmer’s Country Market in Bloomfield. Both print and digital 
packets will be available a week at a time starting at 9:00AM on April 13, and every subsequent 
Monday thereafter through Monday, May 18, 2020.  
 
All teachers will hold virtual office hours for one hour per day, starting April 13, 2020. The list of 
teachers, times, and methods of contact will be given both digitally and in print.  
 
Electives and specials will take place through our virtual family challenges via our Facebook 
page. Be sure to follow the “Bloomfield School District” Facebook page in order to participate.  
 
We appreciate your patience and grace as we traverse this new landscape of remote learning. 
While we will be providing a number of learning activities online and in print, please know that 
as a safety precaution, we will not collect these assignments so as to limit possible exposure 
and minimize community spread of COVID-19.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Bloomfield Schools Administration 
325 N. Bergin Lane 
Bloomfield, NM 87413 


